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Walter, Penny

From: City Council
Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Delbert Lowe - Housing Accelerator Fund - Permitting Up to Four Units 

in all Residential Zoning Districts – CK 750-1

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Monday, May 27, 2024 4:30 PM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Delbert Lowe ‐ Housing Accelerator Fund ‐ Permitting Up to Four Units in all 
Residential Zoning Districts – CK 750‐1 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to   ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Monday, May 27, 2024 ‐ 15:44 

Submitted by user: 

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Monday, May 27, 2024 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

First Name: DELBERT 

Last Name: LOWE 

Phonetic spelling of first and/or last name: 306

Phone Number : 306

Email: 

I live outside of Saskatoon: No 

Saskatoon Address and Ward: 
Address:  Kirk Crescent
Ward: Ward 8 

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 
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Comments: 
We purchased our home at  Kirk Crescent in 1972 as a place where we could raise our family as well as have a 
great place to retire. We selected this location because of zoning, access to schools, university, shopping, Holland 
Park, an upscale/quiet community, etc. We recently spent well over $350,000.00 upgrading our home for the 
retirement portion of lives. The thought of having to relinquish all of this and having to relocate elsewhere is simply 
unacceptable. There is absolutely no justification for permanently destroying a "Class A" housing community. High 
density housing needs to be in new developments.  

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 




